
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Ministry of Transport, Communications and High Technologies of the Republic of Azerbaijan 
informs Member countries and their control Authorities that during the printing of the logbooks 
attached to the ECMT  multilateral licences of the International Transport Forum for 2021, the  
reference numbers on the pages inside the logbooks were misprinted:  6 digits have been 
printed instead of 5 digits, with one more “0” digit  [e.g. 000001 instead of 00001]. 
 
The numbers on the cover of these logbooks are printed correctly and comply with the  five 
digit licence numbers [e.g. 00001]. 
 
Member countries control Authorities are kindly requested to take note of this notification and 
facilitate control procedures.   
 

  
Annex: Example of the cover and the first page of an AZ logbook.  

Printing error in digits of the 2021 logbooks 
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